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CHAPTER V 

CONCLUSIONS AND SUGGESTIONS 

 

 The students at Kids to Success like to learn English by using 

computer. They like to learn vocabulary by seeing the pictures on the screen. 

By seeing the pictures the students are able to memorize the new vocabulary 

more easily. They can also remember those new words well in their next 

meeting. The computer has helped the students learn the new words by 

means of the pictures. At Kids to Success, the best way of teaching 

vocabulary is by showing pictures on the computer.   

 In learning pronunciation, the students like to listen to the models 

before they try to pronounce the words by themselves. The given examples 

will give the students a sense of assurance to pronounce the new words. At 

Kids to Success, the combination of listening, repeating and drilling are used 

to teach pronunciation. That is the best way for teaching pronunciation since 

students like to imitate. In teaching pronunciation, computer is used to give 

some models of pronunciation; however, the teachers’ role is still more 

significant in building the students’ pronunciation.  This is because they are 

able to explain in more detail about how to articulate the new words correctly.  

 In conclusion, the best way for teaching vocabulary at Kids to Success 

is by using pictures. At Kids to Success, the combination of listening, 

repeating, and drilling is considered to be the best way of teaching 

pronunciation. The role of computer is also very significant as it is very helpful 
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in teaching vocabulary and pronunciation. The pictures shown on the screen 

can arouse the students’ interest in learning vocabulary and the audio can be 

a model in pronunciation lesson. For example, in learning new vocabulary, 

the computer always articulate it appropriately, thus the children know how to 

pronounce that new word correctly.  

 Finally, I have a suggestion for the teachers at Kids to Success. I think 

it will be better if the teachers speak more English in class. By doing this, it 

will create an “English atmosphere”. It will help the students to get used to 

speaking English, as that will encourage them to learn more and more 

English.  

 


